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1. WELCOME / INTRODUCTIONS 

Ms. Robin Garza called the meeting to order and individual 
introductions were made. (Keywords: GUEST and REGIONAL) 

  

 

DISCUSSION ACTION/RECOMMENDATION FOLLOW-UP 

 
2. OLD BUSINESS 

 

• Falls Prevention Workgroup –The next Lay Leader class is 
scheduled for November 6th. Registration link was sent out 
through the SETRAC list serves.  
 
The 2019 goals were provided. The goals are centered 
around the A Matter of Balance program. 

➢ Improve relationships and interaction with Master 
Trainers 

➢ Actively encourage lay leaders to host at least 2 lay 
leader programs annually 

➢ Host quarterly collaborative meetings 
➢ Identify areas within our region that lack trained lay 

leaders and provide opportunities for training 
➢ Work to acquire funding for 2 lay leader training 

classes, including materials 
➢ Improve communication and work with SETRAC IT 

to regularly post upcoming trainings and classes on 
the website 

 
 

 
 
 
If you did not receive the link and would 
like to register, please contact 
kat.samuel@setrac.org  
 
If you are interested in being part of the 
workgroup, please contact 
kat.samuel@setrac.org.  

 
 
 
Standing.  
 
 
  
Standing. 

 

• Death by Trauma Study – There are no new updates. The 
group will revisit the topic in 2019.  
 

• Intimate Partner Violence –There are 2 pilot programs that 
Texas Children’s has started. Updates will be provided after 
the pilot programs end.  

 
No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
No action items or recommendations.   
 
 

 
Standing.  
 
 
Standing. 
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• Period of PURPLE Crying – The group would like to keep 
this on the agenda and revisit the program in 2019.  

 

• Car Seat Safety –  A suggestion was made to find out what 
agencies have certified car seat safety technicians. The 
group will begin to look at options to obtain the data. 

 

• Gun Safety – Ms. Garza provided an update on the Mayors 
Taskforce – Commission on Gun Violence.  
A suggestion was made to have this committee look at ways 
to partner and spread education on Gun Safety.  
The group would like to request a detailed report on GSW 
(adult and pedi) by age, outcome, zipcode (home and injury) 
and e-codes from the SETRAC trauma registry.  

 

• 2018 Preparedness Coalition Symposium – Mr. Talbot 
has created a volunteer schedule for October 24-25. 

 

• Stop the Bleed –The group discussed upcoming classes in 
the region as well as the process to distribute requests when 
they come in.  
 
In order to provide accurate data, the Stop the Bleed 
Committee has asked that all facilities submit their class 
data to SETRAC, via email. A suggestion was made to 
create an online form to submit trainings. The data that has 
been collected for 2017 and 2018 was provided to the group. 
 
The National Stop the Bleed Board announced that May 
2019 will be National Stop the Bleed Month.   
 

 
No action items or recommendations. 
 
 
For information on car seat safety, please 
contact Ms. Beckworth-
klbeckwo@texaschildrens.org 
 
Ms. Samuel will provide GSW data at the 
next meeting. The group will review and 
decide what information should be 
added/removed. 
 
 
 
 
No action items or recommendations.  
 
 
If you have any suggestions or ideas, 
please email kat.samuel@setrac.org.  
 
 
Ms. Samuel will work with SETRAC IT to 
explore options for an online form for to 
submit training data. If you have any 
suggestions/ideas, please email 
kat.samuel@setrac.org  
 
No action items or recommendations. 

 
Standing. 
 
 
Standing.  
 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Standing. 
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
Update to be provided at the next 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 
Standing. 

3       NEW BUSINESS 

• A suggestion was made for SETRAC to host an ATS Injury 
Prevention Course in 2019. The group agreed that this 
course would be beneficial to the region and would be well 

 
More information will be provided as it is 
available.  

 
Standing 
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attended.  
 

4       EDUCATION 

• If you would like your education documented in the minutes, 
please email your education to kat.samuel@setrac.org  

 
No action items or recommendations.  

 
Closed.  

 
         Next Meeting: 
         Thursday, December 13, 2018 
         9:00am to 10:30am 
         SETRAC, 1111 N. Loop West, Suite 160,  
         Houston, TX  77008 
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